
My calls for Post Office apologies and
compensation

I am glad the government has now signed off on a compensation scheme for Post
Office managers wrongly accused and badly treated by the Post Office over the
introduction of the Horizon computer system. Some were made to pay large sums
to the Post Office they did not owe and some were falsely accused…

I reproduce below a letter from the Minister about compensation for those
caught up in the Horizon software problems. I have been pressing for a long
time for proper compensation.   Dear Colleagues, Post Office Horizon
Compensation I know that colleagues will welcome an update on compensation
for postmasters who were wrongfully convicted on…

I have received the enclosed update from Minister for Small Business,
Consumers & Labour Markets about compensation Payments for Postmasters with
Overturned criminal convictions. Dear Colleagues, I know members across the
House are aware of the longstanding Horizon issues whereby postmasters were
prosecuted and convicted on the basis of Horizon evidence that we now…

I have pursued the issue of compensation for Postal Managers who were wrongly
accused when the new computer system failed to account properly for their
businesses. The letter beneath gives us the latest update on compensation,
where I have urged the government to be generous and get these matters
settled:   Dear Colleague, POST…

Sir John Redwood (Wokingham) (Con): I am grateful to the Minister for
changing the policy. I have been a long-standing critic of past Governments
and Ministers for not telling the Post Office to apologise and pay up, and I
encourage him today to ensure that the Post Office apologises properly, and
pays up quickly and generously.  …

I have received the enclosed letter regarding the settlement funds for
Postmasters: Approval of Funds for Full & Final Settlement for Postmasters
with Overturned Criminal Convictions This House is aware of the distressing
impact that problems with the Post Office’s Horizon IT system have had on the
lives and livelihoods of many postmasters. The…

Sir John Redwood (Wokingham) (Con): Will the Minister understand that there
has to be compensation, and urgently, and this compensation has to cover not
just the Horizon losses but the legal costs and the loss of business and
income that people suffered from the damage to their reputation? Many MPs,
including myself, told past…
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It has taken many years, much suffering and plenty of legal bills for the
Postmasters to get justice over the Horizon scandal. MPs including myself
told past Ministers there was no sudden outbreak of mass criminality by
Postmasters, but there was a systems and accounting problem created by new
computers. This has at last…

I was pleased to learn that at last the Post Office accepts its accounting
software was faulty and led to wrongful accusations and cases against Post
Office managers. Various MPs took up these matters without success, as in
this 2014 debate to highlight the problem: Post Office Mediation Scheme, 17
December 2014 Mr John…

John Redwood (Wokingham) (Con): Most MPs want the Post Office to apologise to
all those it has wronged and pay generous compensation to them in the
circumstances. Will the Minister add the Government’s voice to that and make
it a demand of the Post Office? The Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State
for Business, Energy and…


